Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Re: Looked After Children
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. The number of households living in accommodation provided by the local authority under section 17 of the Children Act 1989 on 30th June 2021 (or the closest possible date)

2. (if available) The total number of adults living in these households on 30th June 2021 (or the closest possible date)

3. (if available) The total number of children living in these households on 30th June 2021 (or the closest possible date)

We understand that many authorities will hold some but not all the information requested. Where this is the case, we would like them to provide the information that they do hold and to mark others as ‘Not available’. For ease, please place the requested figures into the table below:

	
	Total number of households
	Total number of adults in these households
	Total number of children in these households

	1) Living in accommodation provided by the local authority under section 17 of the Children Act 1989 at the end of June 2021
	11
	16
	22


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
